REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, October 11, 1990 at 7:00 p.m. with supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were approved from the September 13, 1990 meeting.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to pay general fund and sewer funds bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to approve requests for per capita and wage tax refunds.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to approve subdivisions of Cunningham and Lechner.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to apply for a grant for recycling equipment.

Police Chief Anthony DeCarbo gave the police report.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to set halloween for October 31, 1990 from 6:00~p.m. to 8:00~p.m.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to accept recycling program.

 ${\it Residents in attendance expressed concerns over Amerikohl.}$

Mr. Thomas from Marshall Avenue requested that the Board allow him to place a trailer on his premises until he could repair like a house.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary